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Made a few changes to these two paragraphs:

The goal is to serve as many citizens as possible. SCDRO intends to repair or replace approximately 
1,500 homes affected by the October 2015 Storm. The program is designed to assist Low to 
Moderate income households and serve South Carolina’s most vulnerable population. The highest 
priority will be given to households with documented damage and homeowners who are 65 years old 
or older, persons with documented disabilities, or households with children five years old or younger. 
The October 2015 Storm Recovery program focuses on the repair or replacement of homes for the 
most at risk citizens that do not have the resources to repair or rebuild their homes.
 
Citizens who contacted 211 and provided information to Hearts and Hands Disaster Recovery will 
need to reapply for assistance. Citizens applying for assistance should prepare by collecting the 
correct documents before visiting the intake center. Finding the required documents can be difficult 
after a devastating event. The SCDRO has a list of acceptable documents on their website.

Rob Godfrey
Office of Gov. Nikki Haley

On Oct 24, 2016, at 8:19 AM, Parks, Beth <Beth.Parks@scdr.sc.gov> wrote:


 

The goal is to serve as many citizens as possible, but all applicants will not be eligible. SCDRO intends to 
repair or replace approximately 1,500 homes affected by the October 2015 Storm. The program is 
deliberately designed to assist Low to Moderate income households and serve South Carolina’s most 
vulnerable population. The highest priority will be given to households with documented damage and 
homeowners who are 65 years old or older, persons with documented disabilities, or households with 
children five years old or younger. The October 2015 Storm Recovery program focuses on the repair or 
replacement of homes for the most at risk citizens that do not have the resources to repair or rebuild their 
homes.

 

Due to unforeseen circumstances, citizens who contacted 211 and provided detailed information to Hearts 
and Hands Disaster Recovery will need to reapply for assistance. Citizens applying for assistance should 
prepare by collecting the correct documents before visiting the intake center. Finding the required 
documents can be difficult after a devastating event. The SCDRO has a list of acceptable documents on 
their website.
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